
g.
-

9 .<

~' o
;)

DUKE POWER GOMPANY
P.O. ISOX 33180

CHAHLOTTE, N.o. 28242
HALB. TUCKER retreinoxn

voomr.e.mmar (704) 373-4533August 2, 1984.mo. . ,,,o.

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director - --

~

OQ {;? RN)'1T -~A OOffice of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
H* I-. > l- fi QU. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washington, D. C. 20555 3 * - - -

Attention: Ms. E. G. Adensam, Chief
Licensing Branch No. 4

Re: McGuire Nuclear Station
Docket Nos. 50-369, 50-370

Dear Mr. Denton:

Please find attached additional information concerning the McGuire Nuclear
Station spent fuel pool two region rerack modifications. This additional
information was requested during the July 31, 1984 meeting between Westinghouse,
NRC, Franklin Research Center and Duke Power in Pensacola, Flordia. This
meeting was held to resolve questions which had been raised by Franklin
Research Center during performance of the structural evaluation for the
rerack modifications. This additional information is provided as followup
documentation to concerns which were resolved during the meeting.

Please note that the attached information is considered proprietary to
Westinghouse. Accordingly, it is respectfully requested that this information
be withheld from public disclosure in accordance with 10 CFR 2.790. Due to
the time factors involved, an affidavit which will set forth the basis on

which the information may be withheld from public disclosure, will be
! signed by Westinghouse and submitted as a followup to this letter.

Based on the. conclusions of the analyses which were performed to support
the spent fuel pool rerack modifications, Duke Power Company has determined

.that the proposed modifications are safe and will have no adverse environ-
mental impact. If there are further questions regarding this matter,
please contact us as soon as possible to prevent further delays in the
licensing schedule.

Very truly yours,

d k ser pfM

Hal B. Tucker i I

WHM/rhs

cc: Mr. J. P. O'Reilly, Regional Administrator Mr. W. T. Orders
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission Senior Resident Inspector

Suite 2900 McGuire Nuclear Station
101 Marietta Street, NW
Atlanta, Georgia 30323
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